
From: Long, Bradford
To: Melissa Garber
Subject: RE: 04693-000
Date: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 7:07:27 AM
Attachments: image003.png

image005.png

External Sender - From: ("Long, Bradford"

<Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Melissa,

 

  The above-mentioned parcel is approved for a secondary dwelling.

 

 

Thank you Melissa,

Brad Long

Permits Coordinator I

Lake Jeffery Operations

Office   386-961-7067

Cell         386-288-2331

Office Hours

Tuesday-Friday

7:00 AM-5:30 PM

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 9:31 AM

To: Morgan, Dan <Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>; Long, Bradford <Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: 04693-000

 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

 
Good morning,

The above parcel has applied for a secondary dwelling on this property and access from Hwy 441.

Can you advise if the existing driveway is sufficient or should I put them in contact with your
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office? Thanks! Have a great day!

 

“You have the patience, the strength
And the passion to achieve your
Ambitions, your goals and your dreams.
All you have to do now is try.”
 
Notice to Our Valued Customers
We are currently experiencing a temporary staffing shortage. As a result, processing times
may be slightly longer than usual. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this
time and are working hard to serve you as efficiently as possible.
Thank you for your continued support!

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008

Please note that electronic mail sent or received by elected officials or staff for Columbia

County may be public records in accordance with Chapter 119, Florida Statutes  The

information contained in this transmission may contain information that is privileged,

confidential or otherwise protected under State and Federal law.  It is intended only for

the use of the person(s) named above.  If you have received this communication in error,

please delete this email, destroy any hard copies thereof, and notify the sender

immediately.

 


